ADITYA BIRLA

(Translation)

THAI RAYON

2 February 2023

Subject:  Notification on resumption of production (4 lines operations out of total 5 production

lines)

To: President, The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Ref: The letter dated 5 August 2022 and 9 September 2022 regarding reduction of production
lines

Thai Rayon Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has earlier informed the Stock Exchange of

Thailand vide letters about stoppage pf production on 3 lines.

The Company is pleased to inform that due to the improvement in market conditions and demand of
viscose staple fiber (VSF), the Company will resume production on 2 production lines gradually over
next one week of February 2023 with production of modal on one line and textile/non-woven on the

other-line.
With this resumption on 4 production lines out of total 5 production lines, the Company will be

operating at about 78% of its capacity. The Company, however, continues to closely monitor the

situation and will adjust the production based on the prevailing market conditions.

Please be informed accordingly.
Yours faithfully,
SO\

Mr. Santosh Pati Tripathi

Vice President (Finance & Commercial)
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